

Attention Parents & Guardians with children in the Bayonne BOE Special Education Programs... You are invited to the First SEPAC Meeting of the 2022-2023 School Year!

We would like to meet you & We would like to hear your feedback!

Monday, October 17th, 6PM-7PM, Virtually

Bayonne SEPAC's mission is to facilitate communication between students, parents, staff, the Board of Education, and the community, with regards to issues surrounding the district's special education programs. Our goal is to improve the quality of special education district-wide. Together we can make a difference in enhancing our children's education!

What is a SEPAC?

Special Education Parent Advisory Groups are required for all school districts in New Jersey. The purpose of these groups is to provide opportunities for parents and community members to offer input to their districts.

SEPAC 2022 Officers: President Amy Vieira, VP: Sara Neukirchner,
Secretary: Lissette Bonaccolta, Communications Officer: Elisha DeMaria
Any questions, please email: Elisha.demaria@nyu.edu